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DORNOCH COMMON GOOD 

DECISION TO WITHDRAW CONSULTATION 
[bookmark: _GoBack]ON THE PROPOSAL TO DISPOSE, BY LEASE, OF LAND ON DORNOCH LINKS TO ROYAL DORNOCH GOLF CLUB

It has been necessary to withdraw the current consultation in respect of the proposal to grant a new long lease to Royal Dornoch Golf Club. The decision to withdraw has resulted from a review following a challenge received to the description of the proposed rent as “a fair market rent” and the concern that this may be misleading.

A press release has been issued and can be accessed from this link https://www.highland.gov.uk/news/article/12321/consultation_on_dornoch_common_good_land_withdrawn
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